
Children’s Program – May 12, 2024 – 11:00 AM 
 
 

Parents, it’s time to get ready for the annual Children’s Program that is part of our Mother’s 
Day and Homecoming celebration at Fly Nazarene. 

The program will be May 12 during morning worship. I’m very grateful to Rachel Kennedy and 
Miranda McCaleb for their help in directing the program this year.       

Program Rehearsal Schedule 

 April 24 (Wed) 6:00-7:00 PM 

 May 1 (Wed) 6:00-7:00 PM 

 May 5 (Sun) during kids worship time 

 May 8 (Wed) 6:00-7:00 PM – we’re holding this date as an optional rehearsal if needed 

This year’s program will include traditional Sunday School songs and group recitations that the 
children will be working on during rehearsals. We also encourage all children to share an 
individual presentation. This could be a song, a memorized scripture, or a Mother’s Day 
“speech”. Ideas for speeches can be found by browsing Mother’s Day greeting cards or the 
internet. 

Children’s Day is a long-standing part of Fly Nazarene’s story and many of our current adults 
were in the program during their youth. Our Fly Kids participating in this program is one of the 
ways they serve in the ministry of our church… 

− we minister by recognizing Mother’s Day, honoring the women of influence whom God has 
placed in our lives. 

− we minister by acknowledging Fly Nazarene’s history, honoring those of our church family 
who have come before. 

− we minister out of love for God, honoring him with our worship. 

Thank you for encouraging your child to be part of this ministry. 

   In Christ, Michelle Lunsford  – Pastor to Children & Families 


